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Prairie Elementary School would like to invite you to our annual Open House for the 22-23 school year. We will be
hosting a BBQ on Aug 29th from 5:00-7:00 at the Eiementary School. Please come and enjoy a hamburger or hotdog
and meet your child's teacher, check out the classrooms, and drop off school supplies. You can stop by the office and
pre-pay for school lunches too. Remember all school lunches wi!! be $2.40 this year. We hope to see you all there!

We wili then kick off our new school year Wednesday Aug 31st.

Jennifer Riener
Administrative Assistant
Food Service Director
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